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EnergyCo is carrying out survey work at Nemingha to inform our planning 
for the New England Renewable Energy Zone (REZ). 

What are we doing? 
We will carry out survey work of the bridge 
over Cockburn River in Nemingha, along 
Nundle Road. The bridge inspection will 
predominantly be carried out using drones 
equipped with cameras to take high resolution 
images. 

The drone will be flown overhead, alongside 
and underneath the bridge and will be 
controlled by an operator via a remote control. 
This is part of our work to understand local 
road conditions. 

Work location: 

• Along Nundle Road at Nemingha and the
bridge over Cockburn River.

A map of the work location is provided 
overleaf. 

Work hours and timing 
We will be working from Thursday 16 to Friday 
17 January 2025 between 9am and 5pm. We 
expect to complete the work in two days, 
subject to weather conditions. 

What will this mean for you? 
The road will remain open and there will be 
minimal impact to road users while we are 
carrying out the visual inspection. 

The inspection will be carried out in 
accordance with all Civil Aviation Safety 
Authority (CASA) regulations and approved 
procedures for drone flying. The drone will be 
flown a safe distance of over 30 metres from 
any vehicles and members of the public. 

Please keep to the speed limits and follow the 
direction of traffic controllers and signs. For 
the latest traffic updates, you can download 
the Live Traffic NSW app, visit livetraffic.com 
or call 132 701. 

Managing our impacts 
We aim to manage our work to minimise 
impacts to the community and the 
environment. Noise from these activities is 
expected to be minimal. Access to properties 
will be maintained at all times. 

Contact us 
For more information, you can get in touch 
with our team by calling 1800 061 114 (9am to 
5pm, Monday to Friday) or by emailing 
nerez@energyco.nsw.gov.au. You can read 
more about the New England REZ by visiting 
energyco.nsw.gov.au.au/ne. 

If you need help understanding this 
information, please contact the Translating 
and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask 
them to call us on 1800 061 114.
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